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ASHTON VALE PRIMARY SCHOOL

Avebury Road

Ashton Vale, Bristol,

BS3 2QG

Tel: 0117 9030383   Fax: 0117 9030384

Email: ashtonvalep@bristol-schools.uk
9th February 2017

Dear Parents and Carers

Over the past year, Governors have been reviewing how we as a school continue to build on our strengths to ensure every student who leaves our school has achieved their potential and secured the best outcomes possible. We believe the development of our school will be enhanced by working alongside another local secondary school. I am pleased to be able to announce that alongside Redland Green School and our partner schools in the South West Bristol Community Learning Trust we have come together with a shared ambition to form a Collaborative Multi Academy Trust (MAT) for the benefit of Bristol children. It will be built on strong core values which drive rapid and sustainable school improvement so that each school is supported and engaged in raising standards, achievement and ambition for all. The Co-operative values will underpin everything we do.   At the heart of our proposals, the governance arrangements also ensure that parents and carers have a clear voice in the development of each school and the over-arching MAT.

We are today beginning a period of informal consultation to seek your views on our proposals. Please visit our consultation web pages to find out more:-
http://ashtonvaleprimary.weebly.com/mat-consultation-documents.html
We value your feedback and ask that you respond to the consultation proposals.

Over the coming weeks we will also holding a number of events where you can meet governors and our partners to find out more.  The dates will be announced after half term as we hope to be able to establish the new Trust by 1st September 2017.  
Yours sincerely
Mrs Jenny Smith
Chair of Governors
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